
We’re pleased to announce       

Rachel E. 
Rubinstein 
has joined the firm as senior 
associate attorney. Rachel is an 
experienced family law attorney 
who brings a wealth of knowledge 
and a unique blend of advocacy 
and empathy to our practice.  
Rachel serves families in every 
aspect of dispute resolution, 
from negotiated and mediated 
settlements, to litigated resolution. 
Rachel is qualified in Washington 
DC as a guardian ad litem for 
children and she is passionate 
about serving the community 
through pro bono assistance. 
Rachel’s compassionate approach 
to the particular needs of each 
client align perfectly with our firm’s 
values and we are delighted to 
welcome her.

Virginia
We are also excited to announce that the Firm now 
practices family law throughout Northern Virginia.  

Christine Carroll
returns to the firm as an 
associate attorney. Christine 
explored the field of family law 
as a law student, including as a 
summer associate at the firm, and 
returns as a dedicated advocate for 
our clients as they navigate family 
matters. Christine will play a key 
role in furthering our mission of 
providing exceptional legal services 
with sensitivity and compassion to 
those facing family law challenges 
and we are thrilled that she has 
joined us.

Rami Zubieta
joins the firm as a legal assistant. 
Rami brings a deep commitment 
to client well-being, as well as 
warmth and a generous spirit. Rami 
is the face and voice of the firm as 
he will likely greet you at the door 
and answer your call or email.


